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TESTIMONY 

Saki Migliorato, Legislative Committee Member, League of Women Voters of Hawaii 
 
 
Chair Tokuda, Vice-Chair Dela Cruz and Committee Members: 
 
The League of Women Voters of Hawaii strongly supports the intent of SB1298, SD1 that makes an 

appropriation to the Office of Elections, Senate and House of Representatives for duties to be undertaken 

to enable registered voters to vote on state constitutional amendments during the 2016 general election. 

Is the appropriation for voter education conducted by the office of elections, the house of representatives 

and the senate?   We hope the bill would be amended to explain the roles of each party, including a 

description of the actual work to be undertaken. 

Education about proposed constitutional amendments is important, so that voters understand the proposal 

and make an informed choice. Each proposed amendment should be explained in simple, everyday 

language.  Additionally, “pros and cons” for each change should be presented in a factual, nonpartisan 

fashion.  

For years, the League has advocated voter information, especially on issues, and has provided impartial 

information ourselves, when possible.  But it would be better if this was a routine aspect of voter service 

provided to all Hawaii residents by the State Office of Elections in both online and paper formats.  What 

can be more important than an informed electorate?  Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony.  
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